To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: public comment
Date: 17 March 2022 17:40:02

Dear Sir/Madam,

As a regular user of the A303 with its magnificent views, striking landscape and historical
richness of a nature unprecedented anywhere in the world, I am greatly concerned by the
proposals being put forward.

All the concerns of World Heritage, UNESCO, archeological experts and the local land
owners of many centuries, seem to be mostly falling on deaf ears which is hugely
disturbing.

The archeological richness of the entire area is an astounding heritage which belongs to all
of us. What on earth could possibly possess anybody to so massively disturb this hallowed
ground building eyesores across the landscape?!

Without the means to avoid a great gauge approaching Stonehenge and a flyover, which
are grotesque eyesores, we are best to LEAVE IT ALONE. Only a Swiss style enterprise
with long tunnel etc might possibly be suitable but tax payers money cannot be spared or
justified for this. The traffic is mainly only a concern for summer holidaymakers coming
back on the weekends: I certainly never have problems with traffic passing here many
times a week.

Many thanks for your time and consideration.

Dr Mortimer






